
Seminole County Leisure Services Advisory Committee 
Parks & Recreation Subcommittee Meeting  

Minutes 
 

September 15th, 2010 – 7:30 a.m. 
 

Softball Complex 
264 W. North Street 

Altamonte Springs, FL  32714 
 
Call to Order/Pledge/Introductions: In attendance: Bob Goff, Tom Boyko, Mark Brandenburg, 
Don Nicholas 
 
Approval of the August 2010 Minutes: Don moved and Tom seconded approval of the minutes 
 
Old Business:  

 Update on new programming discussion 
Julia discussed moving forward on putting new recreational program agreements in place 
including a cheerleading/martial arts agreement for Red Bug and Sylvan along with potentially 
music lessons being offered through Central Florida Folk. Bob suggested Julia visit Midway Arts 
Magnet school to see how they run some of their program as that is a top performing program. 
Julia said she would visit the school as time allowed.  

 Update on School Partnership Agreement 
Julia reported that along with the recreational program agreements she would be looking for 
good instructor’s for the school based program which we are still going to move forward with 
as opportunities allow at Idyllwild E. and with the summer program at Milwee MS. 

 
New Business: 

 Update on Parks and Recreation Year End Report 
Julia reported that it has been a very good year for the Parks and Recreation Division. The year-
end report will show strong revenue production and higher cost recovery percentages. New 
programs and events have really made a difference and staff has worked very hard to enhance 
customer service and increase participation.  

 Upcoming BCC Agenda Items 

 Zumba Today 

 Spring Break Sports Priority Use Agreement – renewal 
 Red Bug Lake Park – Lakefront Park Improvements 

Julia highlighted the grant that was obtained for lake restoration and the details of the project. 
The main volunteer effort will culminate this weekend (September 25th).  
Mr. Goff brought up the Keep Seminole Beautiful organization and stated that he was unaware 
that we had a group that did these types of cleanup projects. 
 
Upcoming Events/Programs: 



 Opening of Weird and Strange in Seminole County – Tuesday, Sept. 21st 
 Sylvan Lake Park Pooch Picnic – Saturday October 2nd - 10am 
 Central Florida Folk Concert, Sylvan Lake Park – Sunday, October 3rd - 2pm 

 
Future Agenda Items & Unfinished Business 
Mr. Goff discussed ideas for division brainstorming 1 – 5 – 10 year goals and to be prepared to 
discuss at the next sub-committee meeting. He has brought this up at each of the sub-
committee meetings the past two weeks and would like to be able to present to the LSAC for 
their input. 
Julia mentioned that the first BCC Budget hearing was uneventful. The second hearing is 
scheduled for Tuesday, September 28th. 
Tom Boyko mentioned the landscaping on Aloma still needed trimming and Julia promised she 
would convey that to Bryan.  
 
Next Meeting Date: Wednesday, October 20th – 7:30am Softball Complex 
 
Adjourn          
 
NOTE:  PERSONS ARE ADVISED THAT, IF THEY DECIDE TO APPEAL ANY DECISIONS AT THESE MEETINGS/HEARINGS, 

THEY WILL NEED A RECORD OF THE PROCEEDINGS AND FOR SUCH PURPOSE, THEY MAY NEED TO INSURE THAT A 
VERBATIM RECORD OF THE PROCEEDINGS IS MADE, WHICH INCLUDES THE TESTIMONY AND EVIDENCE UPON 
WHICH THE APPEAL IS TO BE BASED, PER SECTION 286.0105, FLORIDA STATUTES. 
 
 
 

 


